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 Robert Binney OBJ2016/4663/P 08/09/2016  14:05:25 A nearer neighbour has already commented on the proposed loss of the cobbles down the side the 

similarly aged Bull & Gate pub.

I similarly do not understand the need to replace such local history.

In fact I note the conspicuous effort made to retain the cobbles in nearby Leverton Place following the 

significant sewer works there.

There is no suitable replacement and these should be protected.
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